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August/September 2021

Health Screening Physicals
for Afghan Refugees

DHC volunteers and other local physicians
performed screening physicals for newly
arrived Afghan Refugees at the Family
Community Clinic on September 15, 2021.
These were arranged in collaboration with
Kentucky Refugee Ministries. Volunteers
from Beargrass Christian Church helped
transport the families to the clinic. Thank
you to everyone who took part in
welcoming these souls to our community.

A Holiday Food and Gift Drive
for Students Begins
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Camp Taylor and Audubon Traditional Schools are
requesting food items and Christmas gifts to deliver to
Louisville families this winter.

ltems requested include:

Gift Cards to Target,
Wal-Mart, Amazon, Etc.
Uno, Yahtzee, Jenga
Board Games

Arts & Crafts

Activity & Coloring Books
Legos

Make-Up

Marvel Action Figures
Barbies

Childrens books

Boys and Girls Coats,
Sweaters, Pants, Shoes.

Holiday food items

(Canned or dry)
Vegetables
Fruits
Broth/Gravy
Sweet Potatoes
Beans
Tomatoes
Creamed Soup
Potatoes

Salad Toppings
Coffee/Tea
and more

Visit www.dhcus.org and click denate to help! Or email
dhcus502egmail.com for pick-up. Happy holidays!

DHC Sponsored Lions Eye Foundation
Golf Scramble

The Kentucky Lions Eye
Foundation’s 7th Annual Drive 4
Sight Golf Scramble was held on
Friday, October 1st at Juniper Hill
Golf Course in Frankfort, KY.
Doctors for Healthy Communities
was one of the proud sponsors of
this event which featured 21 teams
and a dozen volunteers.

More than $18,400 was raised to
support the work of the Kentucky
Lions Eye Foundation!

To learn more, visit
www.kylionseye.org



http://www.kylionseye.org

DHC Supported Backside Learning
Center's Back-to-School Event

Doctors for Healthy Communities
volunteers visited the Backside Learning
Center’s September 3rd Back-to-School
event and had a fantastic experience.

We delivered Subway sandwiches,
diapers, baby wipes, soap, toothpaste,
toothbrushes, floss and more hygiene
products for attendees.

DHC is very proud to be a part of this
fantastic collection of non-profits, local
businesses and health organizations
serving the Louisville community. Visit our
website to see the full list of sponsors and
more photos from the event.

Physicals Administered for Newcomer
Academy Cross Country Team

DHC volunteers performed Sports
Physicals for Cross Country team today at
Newcomer Academy of [1Jefferson County
Public Schools(1. Karen Hayse from [ 1Ky
Lions Eye Foundation] & Debbie Harper,
RN, of DHC helped Kristi Drake (Athletic
Department) screen kids for vision/vitals
signs. [

Donate to DHC Here!

Doctors for Healthy Communities | 2107 Twin Hill Road, Louisville KY 40207
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https://www.dhcus.org/2021/09/05/backside-learning-centers-back-to-school-event-was-a-huge-success/
https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=K242LFLG5XCJJ&source=url
https://www.facebook.com/docsforhealth/
https://twitter.com/DocsHealthyComm

